UNDERGROUND
ENGINEERING

Date: 12/16/2024

ATIN: Joselaine Pateau
City of Hallandale Beach Public Works Department 630 NW 2nd Street Hallanddle Beach,
FL 33009

Subject: CDBG 49

RG was recently notified of being low bidder in the reference contract, bid opening was August
5, 2024, There were only 2 bidders, RG with $348,694.00 and Emerald $614,561.26, with a
difference of $265,867.26 among the contractors.

We informed the bond company but they are not awarding RG with a performance bond
because the difference between the first and second place is so large and the company does
not feel comfortable.

As such, we would like to rescind RG from the confract,

We apologies for the inconvenience
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